
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting

October 29, 2008- 

The Annual Meeting of the Paul Revere Village Association was called to order at 7pm at the Grafton Elementary 
School. A quorum homeowners and proxies were met.

President Fred Stevens welcomed homeowners and summarized the Board’s accomplishments of the past year.  
Treasurer Eric Hatcher reviewed the 2007-2008 financials and proposed budget. The condo fee of $170.00 will not 
be increased.

A question and answer period followed with concerns from the homeowners .

Votes were cast for the Board positions and were tallied by Jeff Grinnell. The results are:

Laurie Guptill*    52

Eric Hatcher*       50 

Helena Flanagan* 50

Steven DiVirgilio*  50

* Elected to the Board of Governors 2008/2009

Fred Stevens has completed one year of his three year term.

The meeting concluded at 8:15 pm.

  


